
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 

"Kassam, Nick" <Nick.Kassam@vancouver.ca> 

Date: 5/21 /2019 9:29:22 PM 

Subject: Power restored at City Hall 

Good evening Mayor and Council, 

I am pleased to advise that City Hall is back operating on regular power. We are planning for 
business as usual tomorrow. 

REFM has implemented a temporary replacement of the equipment that failed and caused the 
outage. The permanent fix was delayed pending availability of the requisite parts. We will also be 
conducting a detailed review of the incident to fully understand the fai lure and assess our response. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please let me know. 

Paul 




